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Dear Parents,  
  
It is wonderful to hear the news that all of the children will be          
returning to school on March 8th, we are very much looking           
forward to seeing everyone back in their classrooms again. On behalf 
of all of the staff I would like to thank you for all of your support 
and hard work engaging with the remote learning provided, it will 
make a huge difference to your children on their return to school. 
We are hoping for a smooth transition and guidance about dropping 
off and pick up points and times will be circulated separately. Please 
can I remind everyone to be mindful of the increased numbers of 
people around the school site and support our one way system to 
ease congestion and maintain social distancing.  

 
Golden Ticket Area 

We are delighted to share with you, our newly developed golden     
ticket area to celebrate our love for reading whilst rewarding the    
children for their excellent behaviour and demonstration of our 
school values. Children who have been nominated by their teachers 
will receive a golden ticket which they can use to select a book  from 
our specially converted vending machine. We hope the children will 
be excited to receive a golden ticket! 
 



Star of the Week  
 

  We are delighted that we are still able to 
celebrate the children’s achievements in the 
star of the week assemblies. The assemblies 
take place  virtually and the children can 
join in the celebrations from their        
classrooms .                                                                                              
Well done to the students who received 
end of term values awards for           
demonstrating the school value  of 
thoughtfulness. 
  
 
Holly Class:   Blake 
 
Willow Class:  Aiyla 
 
Elm Class:  Emily 
 
Oak Class:  Angelina 
 
Cherry Class: Chloe F 
 
Beech Class: Jorja-Mae 
 
Maple Class: Joshua 
 
Poplar Class: Phoebe 
 
Acer Class: Archie 
 
Cedar Class:  Scarlett 
 
Hazel Class: Freya 

 Virtual SEND Drop In Thursday  25th February  

Mrs Spinks is offering a virtual SEND drop in on 

Thursday 25th February. From 1.30pm. This will 

be an online TEAMS  consultation for parents 

with children on the school SEND register.  If you 

have issues you would like to raise with Mrs Spinks 

at the drop in please could you e mail her to      

enable her to  arrange an appointment for the day.   

senco@woodley.suffolk.sch.uk   

 Virtual World Book Day! 

As you are aware we are planning to celebrate 

world book day on Friday 5th March 2021. The 

children are invited to dress up as a book character 

whether they are at school on that day or           

accessing remote learning  and join us for a range 

of exciting activities. Staff are aiming to post      

invites to their reading café in their class calendar 

on TEAMS. We hope that some of the children 

will join us for the  celebrations.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remote Learning 

We have been delighted with how well the        

majority of  children and families have engaged 

with remote learning during  school closures. The 

TEAMS classes will remain in case class bubbles 

need to close at any time. If this becomes the case, 

work will be shared in the same way as it has been 

and children can access work in their class files.  


